
With one in three children at risk for hunger, it is hard to see how they could succeed at 
school wondering when they will get a healthy meal. The members of St. Juan Diego 
Catholic parish support H.B. 2760-1 and see this bill as an opportunity for Oregon to 
increase the health of our children and their ability to succeed in the future. 
Thank you 
Barbara Upson 
929 NE 73rd 
Hillsboro, OR 97125 
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